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First name: Deanna
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Organization: Gourmet Vegetarian Events

Title: 

Comments: Hi,

 

 

 

It is imperative that old-growth forests are protected and preserved for our future.

 

 

 

I do not support the logging of old growth forests. Our tourism depends on such forests for visitors. The problems

assiciated with clear cut logging are visible in logged areas: algae in streams, silt in streams, loss of habitat to

species, slash pile fire hazards, loss of carbon capture, erosion and ugliness.

 

 

 

Thank you.


